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SecureCom Video™ 
 

October 2016 
Version 5.2.9 Update 

Effective October 26, 2016, SecureCom IP cameras are updated to Version 5.2.9 (10/12/16). To ensure customers 
benefit from this version’s added features, SecureCom will begin automatically sending updated firmware to IP 
cameras in the field on October 25, 2016. 

Features 

Wireless Connectivity Improvements 
Version 5.2.9 (10/12/16) provides improved wireless connectivity in locations with degraded Wi-Fi conditions.     

2G Network Shutdown 

Do you have all your 2G accounts upgraded already? The end of 2G is near. On December 31st, 2016, all AT&T 2G 
systems will cease to operate. This will affect your XT and XTL Series panels with built-in GSM cell modules, as well 
as your 263G and 463G cellular modules.  

For all SecureCom Wireless customers, we have customized reports available to you that list your current 2G 
communicators still in use.  

Get your company's custom report by emailing CustomerService@securecomwireless.com or calling us at 877-300-
8030. Find out which of your accounts are still on 2G and update them before it’s too late.  

Visit https://www.dmp.com/2GSunset/ for more information. 
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